Felony Attorney Job Posting

The Lake County Public Defender’s Office, located in Painesville, Ohio, has an immediate opening for a full-time attorney to represent clients in felony cases.  Those interested must have prior experience handling misdemeanor and felony cases, including representation of clients at jury trials.  The salary varies depending upon the number of years of experience as a criminal defense attorney, but the minimum starting yearly salary is $60,000.
Please submit cover letters and resumes to Lake County Public Defender Vanessa Clapp via email at vanessa.clapp@lakecountyohio.gov or call the office at 440-350-3200 for more information.  
